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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 

 

OVERVIEW:  House Bill 186 would appropriate funds to the North Carolina Housing Finance Agency 

for a $1,500,000 nonrecurring grant to the Kingdom Community Development Corporation to complete 

construction of multiple structures in Balsawood Village affected by Hurricanes Matthew, Florence, 

and Michael. 

CURRENT LAW/BILL ANALYSIS:  Notwithstanding G.S. 143C-5-2, there is appropriated from the 

General Fund to the North Carolina Housing Finance Agency the sum of one million five hundred 

thousand dollars ($1,500,000) in nonrecurring funds for the 2019-2020 fiscal year to be provided as a 

grant to Kingdom Community Development Corporation for the completion of construction on 28 

subdivision units, six single family homes, and eight townhomes in Balsawood Village for families 

affected by Hurricanes Matthew, Florence, and Michael. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  The act would become effective July 1, 2019. 


